
Item 5.4    -    Traffic   -   16/10/20 

N O R T H S Y D N E Y C O U N C I L R E P O R T S

To the General Manager Attach: Nil 

SUBJECT: (5.4) Interim Traffic Committee Arrangements Over the Seasonal Break 

AUTHOR: Report of Traffic Operations Officer, Maria Coyne  

DESCRIPTION/SUBJECT MATTER: 

The last Traffic Committee meeting for 2020 is 27 November 2020 and the next meeting is not 

until February 2021.  In the event that an urgent traffic issue should arise over the holiday break 

it is recommended that the General Manager or his delegate be authorised to vote on behalf of 

Council and a delegation email be sent to the NSW Police, Transport for NSW and the local 

State Member for their approval. Any matters considered during this period will be included in 

a report to the first Traffic Committee meeting of 2021.   

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT Council authorise the General Manager or his delegate to vote on behalf of Council 
in the event that an urgent traffic issue arises over the holiday break, noting that a delegation 
email would be sent to the NSW Police, Transport for NSW and the local State Member for 
approval, as well as the Mayor to be notified for information and a report on the issue arising 
would also be referred to the first Traffic Committee meeting of the New Year.


